Enrolment
In our school a new entrant is brought for registration and enrolment during the month of January.
We ask that Birth certificates and Baptismal certificates (where appropriate) are presented at the time of registration.
After enrolling, new entrants and their parents/guardians will be invited to a "coffee and juice" morning during February or March.
During May and June there will be opportunity for parents to attend workshop sessions to help them understand the curriculum their child will follow in August, with the emphasis on play and language development. We hope at this time to get to know our parents and build up a partnership with them in relation to their child's learning.
Other entrants seeking a place in the school may feel free to visit or telephone the Head Teacher at any time (contact details are available on the homepage).
Placing Requests
Further information and documentation can be obtained from the school office. 
Please telephone 0141 881 7934 if you have an enrolment query.

